

# Newsletter

4th November 2019

### Halloween Disco



Thank you to the staff and the PTA for a wonderful disco. Lots of fun had by all!!

### WINTER CRAFTS ACTIVITY

........................

We are working with Lancashire Adult Learning to provide a winter crafts activity session for families on;

Tuesday 10th December at 1-3pm at school.

It is on a first come, first serve basis. So if you are interested in attending, please let the school office know and we will add you and your family to the list.

Many thanks, Jade (Family Support Worker)

# Absence report online

If your child is absent from school please follow the link below to report the reasons.

https://

www.kingsfoldprimary.com/ parents/report-an-absence

## **Holiday Lunch Club**

There has been lots of positive feedback following on from the holiday lunch club at the community centre for those children who receive free school meals.

Thank you to Suzanne Simpson -Community Involvement Officer for supporting school with this.



Please can we encourage all parents to join ParentPay?

Letters will be sent home tonight to activate accounts. The office can no longer accept cash.